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Reading Books.


Children take their reading books and reading record books home every day. Books will be changed twice a week. Children need to bring their books every day as they are listened to during the week by their teachers. Please read with your child on a daily basis and write your comments in their reading record books. Please note that your child’s book will not be changed unless the book has been read and you have signed the reading record book to confirm this.
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	'The Human Body’











Important Dates:


Spring Fair – Sunday 26th February 11am – 3pm – Please do come and join us!


World Book Day- Thursday 2nd March 





Morning drop off time


On rainy days, Ibn Salamah children and Bint Qays’ children will be able to go straight into their classrooms from their outside classroom door.  














PE


Bint Qays – Tuesday pm 


Ibn Salamah – Thursday am


Please ensure that your child’s full PE kit is in school at all times and please ensure your child does not wear any jewellery in school. Please ensure all clothing and uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. Thank you. 








           The children will be learning about the following:


Literacy – We have started the half term by looking at Cinderella. We will move on to The Egyptian Cinderella which is a story from a different culture. We will then be looking at an information text called Frog Spawn.


Numeracy - This half term we will be learning how to weigh objects to compare heavier and lighter items. We will also be looking at volume and capacity and learn how to recognise and read scales. Children will be describing and solving number sequences. We will be looking at analogue clocks to be able to read time to o’clock and half past. We will also be looking at inputting data into different graphs e.g. pictogram, block graph and tables. 


Science - Our Science unit for this term is ‘The Human Body’. In this unit we will be looking at recognising and naming different parts of our bodies. We will be learning the different ways we can look after our bodies through exercise and healthy eating. Children will also be learning about the 5 senses. 


Geography – We will be looking at the seven continents. We will also be looking at identifying the continents on maps and identifying special things associated with each continent. Children will research different climates within each continent and how this affects humans and animals that live there. 


D.T. - In Art we will be studying ‘Moving Pictures'. We will be creating pictures that move e.g. hands on a clock, bones on a skeleton. 


Computing – Our Computing unit this half term is ‘We Are Storytellers’. In this unit, pupils will be creating a talking book that they can share with others.  


R.E. - Our R.E. unit for this term is ‘Growing and changing’. In this unit the focus will be upon life-cycles. Children will be introduced to Christian and Muslim beliefs and ideas about what happens after death. This will then lead onto Christian celebrations of Good Friday and Easter.


Homework – Homework will be sent home on a Friday for Literacy and Numeracy and must be returned by the following Wednesday at the latest. Thank you for all your support so far! ( 











  What you can do to help.





Literacy - Please focus on improving your child's letter and number formation, cursive handwriting and neatness. Please read and discuss the stories that your child is learning at school and encourage your child to be able to retell the story in order and then to write it. We will be focussing on looking at the structure of a story e.g. opening, build up, problem, resolution and ending. 


Numeracy - Please encourage your child to count in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s, solve addition and subtraction sums, to read time on a clock (o’clock and half past), be able to identify half and a quarter of shapes and amounts. 


Science - Speak to your child about the names of the different parts of their bodies. Try to identify ways in which exercise and healthy eating is good for the body and how we can implement these into our lives. 


Geography - Speak to your child about different continents and what the climate may be like. Try to identify how people/ animals may have to adapt their life according to their surroundings.


Reading - Please read with your child every day and ask questions to ensure a deeper understanding of what your child is reading. This does not need to be limited to books sent from school. Please also help your child read the words on their reading rocket.


Spellings – Please help your child to learn their weekly words so that your child is prepared for the weekly spelling tests.


Homework - Please support your child with his/her homework and in neatening his/her handwriting.














Have you got any questions?


You are welcome to ask the teachers questions about your child and how they are settling in at school. However, the teachers can only see you when all the children have been picked up from school. If you would like to talk to your child’s teacher, please wait until all children have been dismissed.











